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Would you like to become part of a group that gets involved with the community?  Come to the first 

Builder’s Club meeting at 2:12 on Tuesday, October 6th in Room A-5.  If you have any questions please see 

Mrs. Lapsley or Mrs. Fleck. 

 
Attention all MS Athletes who intend to go out for a Winter Sport.  Again, all MS Athletes who intend on going 
out for a Winter Sport such as Boys Basketball, Girls Basketball, Wrestling,  and Cheerleading.   
 
Once again, if you plan on going out for a Winter sport, you do not want to miss this meeting on Wednesday,  
October  7th.  Write it down in your agenda.  Here is where you are to report:  For Girls Baskeball:  Gym B for 
Boys Basketball:  You are going to GYM A.  For Wrestling:  Report to GYM C.  And finally for Girls Cheerleading:  
You report to Room C-16.   All of your respective coaches will meet at these locations.  This meeting will last 
until 3:00 and you will be taking the 3:00 bus home.   
 
IF you cannot attend this meeting, or should you have any questions in particular, please see our Athletic 
Director -- Mr. Schoka in the Child Study Team Office prior to the October 7th meeting.  Thank you.   
 

Attention anyone joining Student Council: Applications are overdue! Please return your completed 
applications to Mrs. Manna in room C-7, ASAP. There will be a student council meeting Monday, 
October 5th in C-7. We will be electing officers during that meeting. Please plan to attend.  

 
What will you do to choose “kind” today?? 


